REPORT OF THE AUDITING COMMITIEE - 1972

_ On January 17, 1973, we reviewed the financial records of
the Women's Guild, Parish Council, apd Building Fund Committee.
Our findings are as follows: :“

1. The records of the Women's Guild are in order, but the
annual report of that organization could be more informative.
Accordingly, reccmmendations toward that end have been submitted
to the Guild for their consideration.

2. The rocords of the Parish Council are in order, except
for an excess of $23.79 on the income side, representing
unaccounted for receipts. We rocommend that the Parish Assembly
accept the report of the Parish Council Treasurer as accurate.

3. The records of the Building Fund Committee are in order.
Respectfully submitted,

(Signed) Vartkes Broussalian
(Signed) Sahag Dedeyan

(Signed) Edward Onanian



